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No Questions Received from Shareholders Relating to  
Annual General Meeting (“AGM”) to be Held on 24 April 2025 

  
ST Engineering refers to the Company’s Notice of AGM dated 26 March 2025 released on 
SGXNet and its corporate website on 26 March 2025.   
  
ST Engineering wishes to inform that as of 5.00 p.m. on Monday, 14 April 2025 (the 
“submission deadline”), it has not received any questions, submitted by post or via email to 
the Company’s Share Registrar, Tricor Barbinder Share Registration Services, related to the 
resolutions to be tabled for approval at the AGM from its shareholders. As stated in the 
Notice of AGM, the Company will use reasonable efforts to respond to questions submitted 
after the submission deadline either before or at the AGM. Shareholders can also raise 
questions at the AGM itself. 
 
 
Issued by  
Singapore Technologies Engineering Ltd  
17 April 2025 

 

  
 


